
The Licking Township Board of Appeals will hold a public hearing on August 28, 2025 @ 7:00 

p.m. at Licking Township Fire Station 9384 Jacksontown Road, Jacksontown, OH 43030, to hear 

the below described variance request: 

 

Subject Property:  399 Lake Shore Drive W., Hebron, OH 43025   

Property Owner:   Michael & Patricia Cramer 

 

Variance Request:   

Luke Baus, Project Construction Company, has applied on behalf of Michael & Patricia 

Cramer to request a variance to section:  10.00.F.2: Side Yards Setback.  The applicant 

wishes to reduce the Side Yard setback requirement at their property known as Lake Shore 

Drive from  10’ to 7’11”  (2’1” variance).    

 

 


